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What a blatant and disgusting attempt to suppress a very successful voting system in 

our state that allows us to have some of the best voter turnout in the nation. 

 

Oregonians love voting by mail. Do you know who doesn’t? People actively trying to 

manipulate voting. 

 

This measure is ableist. This measure is classist. This measure is discriminatory, and 

this measure is a direct attempt to manipulate and supress the vote and voices in our 

state. 

 

We know what comes next: closing down voting districts in highly populated places to 

further try to whittle down people’s ability to have their voice heard. Create a seven 

hour wait in line in the rain and cold for anybody that’s trying to cast the boat. Are we 

intentionally trying to go back to the dark ages? Are we intentionally trying to make 

sure that all but the most privileged people have their voice heard in the state? 

 

This measure is outrageous and disgusting. The people don’t want this. And if you 

put it to actual vote, we would vote it down. Think of it that way. 

 

Are we going to go back to being a sundown state next? 


